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“I object to the application by RSP for a DCO on the closed Manston site 

Their submission shows no regard for the health of the communities it would affect with
freight traffic clogging up the A299, M2 and A2. 

It shows no care for the effect on the health of the residents who would be subjected to
noise pollution causing sleep deprivation due to night flights. 

Please reject the night flight element of this application 

There is no strict upper limit on the amount of flights at night. This known to affect
health and sleep. 

This company has no detailed business plan and no finances to back its application.

I moved in when there was no airport. It was not mentioned in the survey etc. I speak to
family members and friends who all suffered before by the engine fuel spillage in their
gardens and on their clothes. I also hear of the damaging noise levels where no taking is
possible. They never witnessed these planes that are so quiet that they would breeze
past.  

Ban night flights please.

Regards,
Mari Booth-Spain
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